5-Question Workforce and Community Development Survey to Build Capacity  
Reply due: R, Feb 29

South Fork of the American River Cohesive Strategy (SOFAR) 
Workforce and Community Development Workgroup	
Request: We request your participation in a brief 5-question questionnaire (questions below). Emailed responses should be submitted by R, February 29 to Michelle Wolfgang or Zach Browning as listed below under ‘Contacts.’ If you would prefer to meet virtually, please respond to Michelle Wolfgang, michelle.wolfgang@usda.gov, by F, February 2nd.

Purpose: Gain insights from ACCG and UMRWA for the community & workforce development workgroup that the South Fork American River Watershed Cohesive Strategy (SOFAR) collaborative recently established. Your shared stewardship advisor, Zach Browning of Sierra Institute for Community and Environment, and Partnership Coordinator, Michelle Wolfgang, are both part of the working group. 

Questions pertaining to community and workforce development:
1) What do you see as the challenges facing workforce development and retention?
2) What is your organization/collaborative currently doing to try and address those challenges?
3) If you feel comfortable sharing, who is your organization/collaborative currently partnering with or communicating with to address the challenges? 
4) Who else/what other organizations/collaboratives should we speak to regarding workforce and community development? 
5) If we were to have a larger, more collaborative conversation regarding local workforce and community development in a setting such as a forum or convening, who would you suggest to attend from your organization/collaborative?

Outcomes anticipated:
At the end of this survey, we will be completing an extended questionnaire (10-15 questions) with our industry and implementation partners across the landscape – those responses will be passed through to the Tahoe Central Sierra Initiative (TCSI) for their efforts in enhancing regional capacity. Other outcomes anticipated are a workforce development grant proposal and a forum of partners to address priority issues affecting this landscape. 

Contacts:
Michelle Wolfgang
ENF Partnership Coordinator
805-588-8675
michelle.wolfgang@usda.gov

and/or

Zach Browning
Central Sierra Shared Stewardship Advisor
Sierra Institute for Community and Environment
zbrowning@sierrainstitute.us



